Recreation Commission

6/19/24

Meeting called to order: 6:51pm

In attendance: Sara, Sam, Emily, Vince, via zoom

Sam taking minutes

Elementary school needs new playground, Chris Walling has requested us to write a letter of support to request 1% funds as needed.

No amount of money specified yet for 1%.

Needs \$241,066 to build new playground.

Selectboard meeting on July 16th

Letter of support to contain the idea and need for a new playground, that aligns with our mission

Sam made a motion to approve rec commission to write a letter of support for new playground at TVES.

Emily seconds

All in favor: all

Valley youth Soccer is in need of a field due to fields being renovated, Ryan Holton is looking to use Howe Field.

Mowing, porta potty, expenses for the use of Howe Field, condition of the field is in question

Multi use field for potential adult pick up soccer, softball, kickball

Emily makes a motion to approve Sam and Sara to work on Howe Field

Sara seconds

All in favor: all

Kickball pickup will be covered under Town of Wilmington insurance and will have all players sign town waiver.

Counselor meeting, kids were excited and enthusiastic to start.

Emily made a motion to adjourn at 7:31pm Sara seconded

All in favor : all